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BCLP Partners Arindam Kar and George Chen and Of Counsel Michael Cannon jointly authored an

analysis published June 21 by Law360  on the increasing intersection of antitrust and intellectual

property laws, which has led to a number of complex legal issues going before the Antitrust Division

of the U.S. Justice Department. Patent holders have sought guidance on issues related to standard-

essential patents (SEPs), non-SEPs, patent pools and patent licensing. The article outlines recent

information antitrust agencies have provided for these patent holders. “The guidance set forth by

the DOJ should be extremely intriguing for higher education institutions and research facilities,

especially those that have robust physical sciences and life sciences departments, in exploring

whether to form or join non-SEP pools,” they wrote. “In particular, universities that are not planning

to market products and services utilizing their patents now have a roadmap that can assist them to

seek out other, similarly situated universities and collectively spur commercial opportunities with

their respective, pooled IP while generating a real return on investment that will help support further

university research, development, and innovation.” The Law360 article was based on a BCLP client

alert from May 24, accessible here.
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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